
 

Arts, Culture & Heritage Commission Staff Report 

Date: June 21, 2023 

From: Erika Valentine, Arts & Culture Program Coordinator 

Subject: Draft Public Art Program Guidelines and Policy 

 

Recommended Action: 

Review and provide feedback on the Draft Public Art Program Guidelines and Policy 

 

Background: 

The City of Wilsonville has a robust collection of public art, however there are no policies or procedures 

in place to guide the program or to assure the City is following best practices with regard to Public Art.  

 

The Draft Public Art Program Guidelines and Policy includes standards and key elements typically found 

in Public Art policies, as well as much needed procedures. A Public Art Policy is the first step to 

establishing Wilsonville’s Public Art Program. The draft is currently being circulated to the various City 

Directors in all Departments for additional feedback, as well as other Public Art professionals. 

 

Future Steps: 

Staff will be integrating the feedback received into the Policy, prior to presenting it at a future Council 

Work Session. 

 

 

Attachments: 

Draft Public Art Program Guidelines and Policy 

 

 

 
 


